
NOTICE  

RESCHEDULED  

DECATUR CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

Notice is hereby given to all citizens, press and any interested parties 
that the Decatur City Council Work Session and Regular Meeting scheduled 
for Monday, May 20, 2024 at 9:30am and 10:00am did not take place due to 
lack of a quorum and have been rescheduled.   The meetings will now 
be held on Tuesday, May 21, 2024 at their same respective times of 
9:30am and 10:00am in the Council Chambers on the 1st floor of Decatur 
City Hall, 402 Lee Street, Decatur, Alabama. 

This notice is posted Monday, May 20, 2024 at the direction of Council 
President Ladner. 

Stephanie Simon 
City Clerk 


